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24th June 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
 
Thank you for choosing Redwood School for your child’s secondary education. We are super excited 
about September and feel privileged that your child is now part of our ever growing school community. 
As part of our transition process we are continuing to get to know our future year 7’s, and further 
information regarding transition are detailed below.  
 
As you will be aware, Rochdale’s Transition day is Tuesday 2nd July. On this day your will attend 
Redwood School for the day to experience life as a year 7. It is your responsibility to bring your child 
to school on this day as transport has not yet been confirmed. Please drop your child off between 
9:15am and 9:45am (to avoid the school buses, which bring the rest of the Redwood students to 
school). Additionally, to avoid the buses at the end of the day, students are to be picked up at 2pm.  
 
Our Parent information evening is on Tuesday 9th July at 4:30pm and we aim to finish at 6pm.  
 
This event will focus on sharing information and preparing for September. This is an opportunity for 
both staff and parents to get to know each other better as well as ensuring we are all ready for your 
child to transition from their current primary school setting to secondary school and beyond.  
 
Additional to the above, you can still book onto a Redwood Tour or alternatively, ring and book in for 
an individual visit or meeting with key staff at Redwood.  
 
My contact email address is joanne.connor@redwood-school.com should you wish to get in touch 
directly and our main contact details are given above.  
 
Please can you ring the school or email info@redwood-school.com to confirm your attendance on 
Tuesday 9th July at the Parent Information Evening.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss J Connor  
Deputy Headteacher 
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